Grossnickie Family Tree

We are in the process of expanding the Grossnickle Family Tree.
For each family, we are looking for photos — both old and new,.
We will also include any noteworthy information — like where you
went to school or college, if you played sports, if you served in the
military, etc. We have a very good start with the Charles Upton
Grossnickle family, but need to expand on the tree all the way back

to Peter and Johannes — and of course, capture the new descen-
dants as well.

If you have photos or other information, please send it to Ella
McNeil at 8 Wood Street, Woodsboro, MD. Ella will scan the pic-
tures, and return them to you. It is important that all photos be
identified with names and dates (if possible). Ve hope to have a
nice draft book to share at the reunion next year.

Welcome New Family Members
Isaac Andrew O’Hara, February |1, 2006
Natalie Kay Flook, April 15, 2006

Family Trips
Remington Louk , April 20, 2006

We are planning several family trips.:
Gaven George Romine, June 7, 2006
Andrew David Mathews, June 12, 2006 e  Philadelphia, PA: This is a trip to
back to the area where Peter and
Johannes fist arrived in new world.

Reece Alexander Hunsberger, June 30, 2006

e Indiana: A large contingent of our
ancestors relocated to the mid-west.

e  Germany: Back to the homeland.
Family Breakfast Planned If you are interested in any of these trips,

please contact Monroe Grossnickle, for
more information.
In an effort to get to know the family, we are planning to get together
for breakfast. Join us on January 27, at 9:30 a.m., at the Mountain
Gate Restaurant in Waynesboro, PA. Please let contact Monroe

Grossnickle if you plan to attend. In case of inclement weather, con-
tact Monroe.

Grossnickie Family Recipe Book

We need your favorite recipes for the Grossnickle Family
Recipe Book. Please send your recipes to:

Theresa Kirk

4907 Mussetter Road
ljamsville, MD 21754
Kidzartmd@yahoo.com
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